
There is a lack of appropriately located spaces for the city to offer support services, as 
such I would look for support for consideration of the following motion:  
 
In addition to the work that is currently underway, the Civic Administration BE 
DIRECTED to report back at its earliest opportunity to identify potential spaces that may 
be acquired and utilized for the purpose of support services, as well as potential funding 
sources for this action. 
 
Councillor M. van Holst 
 


